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EMPLOYEE RETIRES AFTER DISABLING DASH CAM SYSTEM IN 

COMPANY ASSIGNED VEHICLE 

Activity Date: May 6, 2020 

Date Posted: May 12, 2020 

Case Number: PA-20-0088-S 

Web Summary: OIG-WS-2020-325 

 

A Communications and Signals employee violated Amtrak policy by repeatedly disabling 

the Dash Cam system—designed to monitor and record incidents of unsafe driving—in his 

company-assigned vehicle, including on December 1, 2019, when he was involved in an 

accident while operating this vehicle. During the OIG investigation, the employee denied 

that he tampered with, disconnected, or reconnected his vehicle’s Dash Cam system. The 

evidence, however, demonstrated that he manually disconnected the Dash Cam system at 

the times in question. The employee retired on May 6, 2020, prior to his administrative 

hearing. 


